Motion to remodel the Adult Education building

The College is recommending the remodel of the Adult Education Center in Columbus.

This remodel became seen as needed during the “covid” period to meet health guidelines
concerning spacing and social distancing. The space originally being utilized by the ABE
department was designed to be a medical lab and, although usable, is not considered ideal for
our clients or staff.

The funding for this is approximately $1,000,000.00 pfrom several different sources.
Approximately $200,000.00 will come from established auxiliary accounts, and approximately
$100,000 will come from the line on the approved capital budget for architectural and
management of the project. The remaining $700,000.00 will come from the “covid relief
dollars.”

Currently the renovation space is leased from the Plate Valley Literacy Association from
Columbus Family Resource Center and then subleased to Central Community College. A
memorandum of understanding will be completed by all three parties prior to acceptance of
this renovation.

The college president recommends approval of the use of these funds for this building project.



